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Kia ora, Mālō e lelei, Talofa lava, Kia orana, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Salam alaikum, Bula Vinaka, Magandang
araw, Kumusta!

It is with great sadness that we see Matua Tom Ngapera seek
his heavenly abode on 30 May, 2024.

Matua Tom has been a great role model for his community
over the years, a Ngāti Paōa who lived in Glen Innes all his
life. His contributions to Tāmaki School have been invaluable.

The Tāmaki School Board and the staff of Tāmaki are
saddened to hear about the loss of Matua Tom Ngapera. His
presence in the community was truly remarkable.

Matua Tom Ngapera will be remembered not only for their remarkable achievements but
also for their kindness, generosity, and unwavering dedication in making our community
a better place. His impact will continue to be felt for years to come, and their absence
leaves a void that cannot be easily filled.

We now find solace in the fond memories shared and the legacy that Matua Tom
Ngapera leaves behind.

Our thoughts and prayers are with the Ngapera whānau.

Matua, we pray you rest in peace!


